
From: Rose's   
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 11:57 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel Energy proposed rate increase, Docket #EL22-017 
 
To whom it concerns - 

 

please consider this resubmitted email per additional input from you as a written objection 

to Xcel Energy's proposed rate increase as of January 1, 2023. We request the SDPUC to 

suspend this rate increase and hold a public hearing to determine whether it is necessary 

and should be allowed.   

 

We consider this to be an excessive rate increase and we are concerned about 

this rate hike and the quality of the current energy systems they are proposing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James D and Lorraine P Rose 

 

Sioux Falls, SD 57103 

 

 
 
 
Sent using Hushmail 
 




